
Household Hazardous
Waste Disposal  Event
Household Hazardous
Waste Disposal  Event

Lackawanna County residents ONLY!

Lackawanna County’s

PRE-REGISTRATION IS 
REQUIRED!!

PRE-REGISTRATION IS 
REQUIRED!!

Please use QR code or visit
LackawannaCounty.org to register

November 16th, 2024
At PNC Field, 235 Montage Mountain Road, Moosic

Items Accepted:Items Accepted:
Adhesives
Automotive fluids (max. 5 gal
per container) - motor oil,
antifreeze
Batteries - Automotive and
household (NO ELECTRIC
VEHICLE BATTERIES!)
Lithium batteries (lithium
button and home appliance
batteries)
Fire extinguishers
Floor and furniture polish
Fuel-kerosene, gasoline, and
propane
General rodent and other
poisons

Household chemicals and pool
treatments
Lawn treatments, including
herbicides and pesticides
(max. 40 lb. bags)
Oil based paint, rust inhibitors,
stains, turpentine, and
thinners (NO LATEX PAINT)
Driveway Sealer
Fluorescent lightbulbs
Propane and fire extinguisher
tanks
Liquid Mercury
Household cleaners-bleach and
other corrosive/flammable
compounds

Scan to register


